White horse Hill Livestock

‘ Please be aware that from early Spring 2020, livestock will be returning to White Horse Hill to recommence our conservation grazing strategy. This will entail the presence of 30 head of cattle and 250 sheep on site. Particular attention is drawn to the location of the cattle which will be in the area known as the Manger. The breed will be Belgian Blues and will be yearlings, young cattle, that have been hand reared and are used to the presence of people and dogs alike. However, we would request that regular walkers might wish to use other areas of the site whilst the cattle settle in and to pay diligence in the future if considering using the Manger especially with keeping dogs on leads. The purpose of reinstating cattle grazing is to tackle the rougher rank grasses that are populating the area with a long term view to improving the overall nature conservation value of the site. Any further information can be gained from contacting me directly onAndrew.foley@nationaltrust.org.uk ‘
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